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24 January 2025  

Year 11 Leavers Hoodies 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to let you know we are beginning the process of ordering Year 11 leavers hoodies.  
The hoodies act as a memento of your child’s time at Lacon Childe School and have been very 
popular in previous years. 

All hoodies are priced at £25.00 and will be printed with the school logo on the front and student 
signatures on the back.  
 
If your child would like to purchase a hoodie please complete the form below.  The form acts as 
consent for your child’s signature to appear on the back of the hoodie and provides details of your 
child’s size and colour preference. We ask that this is completed by Monday 10th February.  
 
Hoodie Form  
 
Hoodies will be available to purchase from Monday 24th February. The deadline for payment is Friday 
14th March. We will not be able to accept any orders after this time. All students with parental consent 
will have the opportunity to sign their names the week beginning Monday 24th February.   
 
A full set of hoodies will be available for sizing in the learning resource centre on Monday 3rd February 
should your child wish to try on a hoodie for size before ordering.  

We are delighted to confirm that the Year 11 prom will be held at The Barn at Dinthill on Friday 20th 
June 2025. We will be forming the prom committee in the coming weeks and will contact you with 
more details in due course. In previous years, some parents/carers have kindly contributed towards 
the prom i.e. decorations, prizes etc. If anyone would like to do the same, we would love to hear from 
you.  

We look forward to contacting you about the prom when the final arrangements have been made.  
Well done to all students for their hard work and focus during the mock examinations.  
 
Yours sincerely,         

       
 
Miss Martin         Mr Davies-Treble  
Deputy Year Lead 10 & 11      Year Lead 10 & 11 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKuoqmiuzNpaNCp1_ks-mgtM5URDNCTkRNMVhHTzdWWDNNMEMwWU03TllTQyQlQCN0PWcu


 
 
Year 11 leavers hoodie sizing and colours.  
 

Fabric Content:65% Cotton-35% Polyester  
  
Size options:   

• S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL, 4XL, 5XL, 6XL  
• * 3XL Not available for Baby Pink  
• * 4XL, 5XL & 6XL only available Black  
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